
 

 

 

 

 

             12th July 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are really excited to tell you about a brand new ICT based application 

designed to help pupils improve their times table knowledge, called ‘Times 

Table Rock Stars!’  When it comes to times tables, speed and accuracy are 

important – the more facts your child remembers, the easier it is for them to 

do harder calculations.  

Times Table Rock Stars is a fun and challenging programme designed to help 

students master the times tables!  

We have been using the application across Key Stage 2 for the past term 

and we have already seen an improvement in many pupils speed and 

fluency in recalling their times table facts.  

In order to maintain and build on the progress pupils are making with their 

times table knowledge we would love for them to continue regular practise 

of the application over the summer holidays. Ideally this should be 3-5 times a 

week for 10-15 minutes a day. 

If you have access to the internet at home via a desktop or laptop, pupils 

can access TTRockstars by entering the following into the web browser: 

play.ttrockstars.com 

Alternatively you can download the app onto an ipad or smart phone by 

searching for TT ROCK STARS. 

If you have any questions about TTRockstars please speak with your child’s 

teacher. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Temple 
          

 


